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FLORIDA HEARING AND TELEPHONE

February 21, 2017
Via E-File

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850

Re: Florida Hearing and Telephone Corporation request to drop D/B/A
Dear Sir or Madam:

Florida Hearing and Telephone Corporation hereby respectfully request to drop its D/B/A as
used by former owners and managers. The company is not currently operational; therefore, this
request will not affect any customers.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or at (817) 724-2125.

Respectfully,

C
Dana Hoyle
Consultant to Florida Hearing and Telephone Corporation
5070 Mark IV Parkway
Fort Worth, TX 76106
817-724-2125 Office
817-838-1821 Fax
hoyleregaffairs@gmail.com

cc: Michael Hatfield, President of Florida Hearing and Telephone Corporation

5070 MARK IV PARKWAY FT WORTH, TX 76106
Phone: 817-838-1800 Fax: 817-838-1821





